
 
 

Museum of Inspired Learning 

 

DVA Applications are now open for the 2025-2026 School Year! 
 

If your child has an interest in the arts, science, and/or technology and enjoys learning in a 

challenging environment, he or she should consider applying to Da Vinci Academy. Da Vinci 

Academy is part of the Academies of Discovery at South Hall Middle School. Classroom sizes are 

small (20 or less) and all content areas are advanced, moving at a faster pace than traditional 

classrooms.  
 

Teachers create engaging units that connect learning across subject areas through integrated 

skills and themes; students work both collaboratively and independently. Parents volunteer, and 

if the student is not zoned for South Hall Middle School, parents provide transportation to and 

from school. To find out more and pick-up an application, please join us at one of our 

informational meetings coming soon at DVA (3215 Poplar Springs Rd. Gainesville, 30507).   

 

Monday, Oct. 28 6:00 PM (English) 

Tuesday, Oct. 29 6:00 PM (English) 

Wednesday, Oct. 30 4:30 PM (English) 

Thursday, Nov. 7 6:00 PM (Spanish) 

IMPORTANT APPLICATION DATES FOR PARENTS 

• Application Help Night is Thursday, November 14, 2024 from 4pm – 6pm 

• Noche de ayuda para la solicitud es el jueves 14 de noviembre de 2024 de 4 pm a 
6 pm 

 

• Applications are due Friday, December 6, 2024 by 3pm. 

• Las solicitudes deben presentarse el viernes 6 de diciembre de 2024 antes de 
las 3 p.m. 

 

DVA Director: Kelly Schollaert: kelly.schollaert@hallco.org 
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